
 

 

 
Date: October 16, 2024 

To, 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
 
 
Dear Sir/Ma’am, 

 

Sub:  Increase in Volume 

Ref:  Shish Industries Limited (Security Code: 540693 Security ID: SHISHIND) 

 

This is with reference to your observation received on email dated October 15, 2024 seeking 
clarification on the current price movement in the shares of the Company, we wish to inform that 
the Company has made all necessary disclosures pursuant to Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing 
Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. We have not withheld any material 
information or announcement or impending announcement that in our opinion would have a 
bearing on the price / volume behavior in the scrip. Therefore, the increase in the share price / 
volume behavior of the scrip is purely due to market conditions and are market driven.  

Lastly, we would like to reiterate that as always, the Company will continue to inform the stock 
exchanges about any price sensitive information, as and when occurred.  

You are requested to kindly take the same on record. 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 

For, Shish Industries Limited     
     

         
Satishkumar Dayabhai Maniya   
Chairman and Managing Director   
DIN: 02529191 
Place: Surat      
 

Enclosed: A/a. 
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